
Sent to All Adjoining Properties: 

93 Cumberland Ave. rear 

93 Cumberland Ave. front 

21 Washington Avenue 

43 Washington Avenue 

55 Washington Avenue 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2013 

 

Dear Ma’am or Sir, 

 

This letter is to notify you that the structure at 97 Cumberland Avenue will soon be 

demolished by a qualified and insured contractor. City of Portland demolition permits require that 

advance notification is given to the owners of each of the adjoining properties. This letter is 

designed to fulfill that requirement.  

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Peter Dugas 

 

 

 Anastasia Antonacos 


